
From: ombudvic@ombudsman.vic.gov.au [mailto:ombudvic@ombudsman.vic.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 9 October 2017 11:46 AM 

To: david.crofts@gmail.com 

Subject: Your complaint to the Victorian Ombudsman 

 

|------------------------------------+------------------------------------| 

|  9 October 2017                    |                File No: C/17/16453 | 

|------------------------------------+------------------------------------| 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr David Crofts 

By Email: david.crofts@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Crofts 

 

Your complaint to the Victorian Ombudsman 

 

Thank  you  for your response to my email dated 28 September 2017 about the 

Mental Health Complaints Commissioner (MHCC). 

 

I  apologise  that  I  incorrectly referred to you as Mr Croft, rather than 

your  correct  surname,  Mr Crofts. This was an error, and I did not intend 

for it to be offensive. 

 

In  regard  to  the  questions  you  have raised I refer you to my previous 

email.  As  you  have  not  identified  a  potential  administrative  error 

regarding  MHCC  I  do not consider there is a role for this office in your 

complaint. 

 

If you wish to request an internal review of my decision you may do so. The 

details of how to do so are available at: 

 

https://www.ombudsman.vic.gov.au/Complaints/Complaints-about-us 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kathleen Miller 

Investigation Officer 

 

IMPORTANT CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and intended to be 

accessed only by the person or entity to which it is addressed.  No use, 

copying, disclosure or forwarding of this message or any attachments is 

permitted without authorisation. 

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately 

and delete or destroy all copies of this message and any attachments. 

The Victorian Ombudsman does not accept liability in connection with 

computer viruses or any other defects or consequences that may arise from 

opening or using the message and any attachments. 

Unsolicited commercial emails must not be forwarded to the originator of 

this transmission. 

 

 
From: David Crofts [mailto:david.crofts@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, 9 October 2017 11:52 AM 

To: ombudvic@ombudsman.vic.gov.au 

Subject: RE: Your complaint to the Victorian Ombudsman 

 

The administrative errors inherent to dereliction of duty are self-evident 

!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 



From: David Crofts [mailto:david.crofts@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, 9 October 2017 01:43 PM 

To: ombudvic@ombudsman.vic.gov.au 

Subject: My complaint to you for the Victorian Ombudsman 

 

You referred me to your previous email in which you stated … it is not our role to 

instruct agencies on how to perform their functions !!!! 

 

I am glad that you now admit your role is to instruct agencies on how to perform their 

“administrative” functions !!!! 

 

 


